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Under the New Homes Bonus scheme, the Government currently makes a pay-
ment to local authorities for every home added to their council tax and the Dis-

trict Council receive this fund which is then apportioned to Parish Councils. 
 

This year Chichester City Council has been allocated £74,359 
for community projects. 

 

Your first point of contact should be your City Councillor who will ‘champion’ 
your project or contact Helen Monckton on 01243 788502 for more details. 
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Councillor Martyn Bell has been elected as Mayor of Chichester for the 
forthcoming year and his wife Toom Bell will be the Mayoress. 
 

Councillor Trevor Tupper and his wife Monica are the Deputy Mayor and 
Deputy Mayor’s Consort for the year and Councillor Jane Kilby, will be the 
Bailiff.  Canon Revd. David Nason will be the Mayor’s Chaplain. 
 

The Mayor’s charities will be Stonepillow and the Oxmarket Centre of Arts. 
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Chichester City Council held regular meetings in the Guildhall in Priory Park between 1541 and 1731 until 

the new Council House was built in North Street.  The well attended Mayor Making Ceremony held at The 

Guildhall on Wednesday 16th May 2018 recreated an ancient tradition in the Guildhall as part of the  

centennial celebrations for Priory Park. 


